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Good Evening Vanners and Happy New Year!! 

Well, we had an incredible weekend here at the Museum of Vanning. Konehead [our new Florida Van 

Council President!], Brian and Russ from Green Demon Vans came over and started on our air 

conditioning. They got quite a bit done in just two days, considering they were one man down. Most of 

the equipment and duct work is done with just a bit more to do and we will be feeling the cool air! The 

AC will mostly be helping preserve all of our paperwork and magazines while watching the humidity. A 

big Thank You goes out to you guys for all your work and dedication. We also need to send a shout out 

to Richard for getting us a great deal on all the equipment. 

But Thank You most of all to all of you who have generously donated to the Museum through our many 

programs and events. That is how these kinds of things get done in the Museum. With your continued 

support we are able to keep growing and moving forward to bring your all of our rich history! Please 

check out our website at www.museumofvanning.com to find out more about our ongoing programs, to 

become a member or browse our gift shop. 

So here's to a great 2020 and Happy Vannin New Year! 

 

              

              

http://www.museumofvanning.com/?fbclid=IwAR3TSIV66kNvDDx1vaIvgDZTlBTa4Z4fXbODpfNuGDdSPD4aqo3N7QdQxOY
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